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Friday 8th September 2023 
 

Dear Families and children, 
 
Thank you so much for the really warm welcome I’ve had from everyone this week, children, staff, parents and 
Governors as I begin my Interim Headteacher role here at Tattenhall.  I’m looking forward to working with Miss 
Comish as Interim Deputy and Mr Cragg as our SENCO and everyone on our team.  I loved getting to know all 
the staff during our INSET day on Monday and was absolutely delighted to meet the children on Tuesday, in 
assemblies, classrooms, corridors and during lunchtime.  They have all shown huge amounts of positivity and 
fantastic attitudes despite the heat!  I am on the gates in the morning and afternoons, please do come and say 
hello while I settle in and get to know everyone.   
 
Huge congratulations to Mr and Mrs Downes on the safe arrival of baby Jack on 31st August, he looks 
absolutely gorgeous and we can’t wait to meet him.   
 
Good luck to Miss Rodgers who starts her maternity leave next week, we look forward to hearing news from 
her very soon!   
 
Welcome to new staff joining the team here at Tattenhall, Mrs Barton, Miss Foreman, Miss Blythin and Mr 
Robinson and welcome back to Mrs Mason returning from Maternity leave.  I’ve been made to feel really 
welcome by everyone and am sure our new staff have too. 
 
I just wanted to confirm that the school had a survey done in Spring of 2021 by the Local Authority and there is 
no RAAC in our building which is a huge relief, our term has started much more calmly then some schools in 
the country. 
 
Next Tuesday (12th) all teachers are hosting Meet the Teacher in their classrooms at 4pm, a great opportunity 
to hear about the plans for year, the learning opportunities for your children and how you can support at home.  
Teachers will also share which days the children have PE, details about homework and I will be available for 
any parents that would like to share any information or ask any questions. 
 
I have the results of a parental questionnaire which was collated in March this year and will share those with 
you next week. Some dates for your diaries include:   
 
12.9.2023 - Meet the teacher afternoon 
27.10.2023 - Last day of school before half term 
6.11.2023 - First day back after half term 
7.11.2023 - Parents evening       
8.11.2023 - Parents evening 
5.12.2023 - EYFS Nativity at 2pm 
6.12.2023 - EYFS Nativity at 2pm 
7.12.2023 - Year 1 and 2 Christmas play at 2:00pm 
8.12.2023 - Year 1 and 2 Christmas play at 2:00pm 
13.12.2023 - Year 3 and 4 Christmas play at 1:30pm 
14.12.2023 - Year 3 and 4 Christmas play at 6:00pm 
19.12.2023 - Year 5 and 6 Christmas play at 2:00pm and 6:00pm 
21.12.2023 - Christmas parties 

 
Have a lovely weekend and I look forward to seeing you on Monday 
 
Kind regards 
Miss M Fairweather 

mailto:admin@tattenhallpark.cheshire.sch.uk

